
News story: Typhoon Clipper and Alison
report published

MAIB’s report on the collision between the high-speed catamaran Typhoon
Clipper and the workboat Alison adjacent to Tower Millennium Pier, River
Thames, London on 5 December 2016, is now published.

The report contains details of what happened. subsequent actions taken and
recommendations, read more.
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